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 Be Exceptional 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Y6 Parents/Carers 
 
 
We were delighted than so many of you braved the torrential rain on Monday evening to join us for Y6 
Open Evening. We were especially pleased to meet so many children and give them a little snapshot of 
lessons at Aston Academy. Unprecedented numbers have registered their interest - which led to a very 
busy site! 
 
We are very excited and keen to keep in touch with you over the course of Year 6 and beyond to ensure 
that you are fully up to date with the transition process and the 'Step Up' to secondary school. 
 
If you did not manage to complete the electronic feedback form providing us with your contact details 
please use the link below to do so. 
 
Click Here 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mike Kilgannon 
Assistant Vice Principal 
Aston Academy 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QPKV4poE8eOn8w2umKQLb37WDh3HypAFo3U-Dx3W4JM/edit

